4/19/24, 10:45 AM

RE: Project Update - Pouring of Concrete

Eric Powell

Tue 4/16/2024 4:22 PM

Sent Items

Tojackie degner <netxcowgirl@yahoo.com>;

| have asked Thomas from the Main St office to check that as well as Karl.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

From: jackie degner [mailto:netxcowgirl@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 4:10 PM

To: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: Re: Project Update - Pouring of Concrete

Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

Mr. Eric would you make sure the SIGN that says we are open are up off the GROUND where our customers can see that we are OPEN?

Jackie Degner

On Tuesday, April 16, 2024, 04:07:10 PM CDT, Eric Powell <powell.eric@marshalltexas.net> wrote:

After a brief conversation with the General Contractor I have an update on the pouring of concrete on the east side of the 300 block of N Washington.

1. There is a good chance that concrete will be poured starting tomorrow from the corner of E Burleson down to the Trophy store door.

2. Additional concrete will be poured starting on Thursday from the Trophy store south to just before the Radio Station

3. The remaining concrete to be poured on Friday most likely are the paver strip concrete as well as curb and gutter on the west side starting at E Burleson.

Obviously this will effect certain store operation and hours once the concrete is poured as it needs at a minimum 24-hours before it can be walked on. This is good news as we all try to get this project moving

forward. As always this schedule is weather and concrete plant dependent.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

https://mail.marshalltexas.net/owa/Powell. Eric@marshalltexas.net/?offline=disabled#path=/mail/search
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